[image: ]
[image: ]

Great news! Effective today, October 14, 2022, McCloud can return to three (3) days a week for outdoor watering. 
The District appreciates everyone’s patience and cooperation over the past few months with the water rationing, and we would like to finally announce that the Mud Creek portion of the Pipeline Replacement Project has been completed. The remaining pipeline from Upper to Lower Elk Springs will be replaced next year.
Please follow the schedule below for outdoor irrigation.

All MCSD customers must limit outdoor irrigation of ornamental landscapes or grass with potable water to no more than three (3) days per week, before 10 a.m. and after 7:00 p.m. on the following schedule:
· If your address ends in an EVEN number, you may water on Monday and/or 
Wednesday and/or Saturday before 10:00 a.m. and after 7:00 p.m.
· If your address ends in an ODD number, you may water on Tuesday and/or
Thursday and/or Sunday before 10:00 a.m. and after 7:00 p.m.
*This regulation applies to ornamental landscape and grass ONLY.  It DOES NOT apply to the irrigation of vegetable gardens, fruit trees, etc.

Thanks again for everyone’s patience and cooperation!
Amos McAbier
General Manager
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